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Dear Port Chester High School Ramily, 
 

On Wednesday September 30, 2020 Port Chester High School will be hosting an all 
remote Open House Night. This year our Open House Night will consist of nine, 10-minute 
periods for parents to meet their children’s teachers. Starting at 5:30 p.m., parents accompanied 
by their child, use their child’s device and follow their child’s schedule to enter the same Google 
Meets their children use each day. I have suggested to teachers that by September 28th they may 
want to have available on their Google Classroom page a five-minute video presenting key 
information about the course so that you will be able to ask questions during the ten minutes with 
the teacher via Google Meet. If you have questions, please follow up with your child’s school 
counselor. 
 
Below is the bell schedule we will follow for Open House Night: 
 

Period 1 5:30 p.m. – 5:40 p.m. 
Period 2 5:45 p.m. – 5:55 p.m. 
Period 3 6:00 p.m. – 6:10 p.m. 
Period 4 6:15 p.m. – 6:25 p.m. 
Period 5 6:30 p.m. – 6:40 p.m. 
Period 6 6:45 p.m. – 6:55 p.m. 
Period 7  7:00 p.m. – 7:10 p.m. 
Period 8  7:15 p.m. – 7:25 p.m. 
Period 9 7:30 p.m. – 7:40 p.m. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Luke A. Sotherden 
Principal 
Port Chester High School 
 


